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To: amy.eschberger@state.co.us

Ms. Eschberger,

I OBJECT to Transit Mix Concrete Company’s (TM’s) application M2017-049 to establish a quarry on Hitch Rack Ranch.

The application fails to protect water resources, wildlife habitat and the easement rights of several property owners along Little
Turkey Creek Road. These are the very resources that drew many of us to Colorado.  

In the 50 years since I first came to Colorado as a student at Colorado College, the  water issues have grown in seriousness.  We
cannot afford to introduce more destructive industry that negatively affects our water quality.

I urge the Mined Land Reclamation Board (MLRB) to deny TM’s application.

Respectfully,

Judith Rice-Jones, M.A., M.L.I.S.                                                                                                                  428 E. Jefferson, Colorado
Springs, CO 80908 719 440-6431

"Creating peace one garden at a time."  Tammi Hartung 

https://maps.google.com/?q=428+E.+Jefferson,+Colorado+Springs,+CO+80908&entry=gmail&source=g

